Muskoka Rock Hockey Executive Meeting Feb. 13, 2019 – MacTier Arena

Attendees: Tracey, Crystal N., Matt, Jody, Trevor, Scott L., Jen, Kirk, Tom

Regrets: Jenna, Crystal J., Francis

Meeting called to order at 6:47pm

January Minutes Approved

OMHA Report – there was no meeting this month so there is nothing to report.

Tournaments – Tyke tourney is this weekend. Schedule has been made, we have 7 centers participating (11 teams total) so we are excited about this first Tyke Fun Day for MR! We have lots of fun things going on that the Community Center. The time clock will need to be covered for the day, Ty Stephen will help in the morning.

Jody has made up a promotional flyer for the club to use for attracting new players. It will include some incentives like equipment to these new players. There is still equipment at GLO that we need to pick up.

Shot Radar was purchased for the club. It will be held by the club and signed out by any team that uses it. Matt will oversee this. It will be used for the first time this weekend.

We are going to set up online registration. This will be ready for next season. We are also going to set the registration fees at \$25 more than last season. This will be discussed further at the next meeting.

We looked at the numbers for a few teams and we will have to make some decisions as to whether we are going to ice some age groups and whether we will ice 2 teams in some age groups. We need to have a plan for this and make sure that it is communicated to everyone before the 2019-2020 season starts.

We would like to implement coaches reports with skill evaluations for each player that can be passed on to the coach of their team the following year. This would be similar to what teachers do at the end of a school year.

We will look at the role descriptions for all executive positions. This will be presented and voted upon at the next meeting.

Next Meeting to be held on Wednesday March 20th in MacTier

Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm

MR Hockey Meeting Agenda – March 20, 2019

- ➢ OMHA Report
- Registration numbers for next season
- Atom/Peewee planning
- Is icing a midget team viable? Transfer rule clarification
- Skill level on teams and commitment
- Setting realistic roster numbers. Possibility of setting a precedent for future teams
- Possibility of having some teams play in the A loop
- Executive positions for 2019-2020
- AGM and Banquet planning